
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 19, 2024  

Re: Highway 49 Part A: Bay of Quinte Skyway Bridge; and Part B: Intersection of Highway  
49 and Old Highway 2    
MTO Contract 2017-4047    
Public Notification – Extended Full Closure    

 

To Whom It May Concern,    
    
This letter is to notify you that there will be an Extended Full Weekend Closure of Highway 49 at 
the Bay of Quinte Skyway Bridge from 6:00 AM on Saturday, May 11, 2024 to 6:00 AM on 

Monday, May 13, 2024.    

In case of poor weather conditions, the closure may be re-scheduled to take place from 6:00 AM 

on Saturday, May 25, 2024 to 6:00 AM on Monday, May 27, 2024.     

The closure is intended for the placement of concrete in the closure strip to connect the new decks 

together prior to final paving. Due to the high early strength concrete being used for this concrete 

placement, excessive vibrations need to be reduced until the concrete has reached the required 

strength for traffic to cross the bridge, which can take up to forty-eight hours.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During this time period, the highway will be closed, and no traffic will be permitted to pass over 
the bridge. Please refer to the following website for the Glenora Ferry as an alternative route:   
http://www.mto.gov.on.ca/english/ontario-511/ferries.shtml.    
    
Emergency Services are kindly requested to follow the protocol outlined with GIP should they be 

required to cross the bridge during these times.     
    
We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate your understanding.    
    
The  Contract  Administration  for  the  project  is  Egis.  Further  inquiries  can  be  forwarded  to 

Communication Liaison Nancy Gourlay at 613-396-3424 ext.152 or the Contract Administrator 
Andy Wallace, who can be reached at 289-813-7201.    
    
VISIT Bay of Quinte Skyway Bridge Rehabilitation website https://hwy49quinteskyway.ca/    
    
Regards,   
GIP CONSTRUCTION AND MATERIALS LIMITED  

 

 

100 Commerce Valley Dr W   
Markham, Ontario, L3T 0A1  T: 416.633.9670  info@gipi.com 
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